
Key arguments as to why we believe that it would be detrimental for the College to lose the 
DGR status being considered by the productivity commission. 
 

1. By potentially removing DGR from our school parents, ex-students and others would 
reduce or totally dry up the contributions to our building fund without the possibility 
of receiving a tax benefit. 

2. Since it is very difficult for non-government schools to receive the funding necessary 
to provide the infrastructure for our school and the need for the school to maintain 
its buildings while providing for the future, we rely on donations to our building fund 
from parents and others. Withdrawing this DGR will affect our ability to properly 
maintain, build for the future and provide for our families. 

3. If parents and other contributors were not provided with the ability to gain a tax 
concession via contributions to the building fund, the implications on the school in 
the long run would be dire. Reduced enrolments, building upkeep and the like would 
have a negative impact on the school. 

4. There would be no potential for the donor to convert their donations into a private 
fund or benefit. 

5. The ability for our parents to receive a tax receipt for their donations encourages 
them to support us beyond their school fees and allows us to plan programs, upgrade 
facilities and encourage other families to enrol in our school reducing the burden on 
government schools, who might otherwise send their child to a government school. 


